
 
 
 
 
October 29, 2018 

 
 

 
I am pleased to write a letter in support of the second annual Ottawa Canada-China Film 
Festival. I would also like to congratulate the Canada-China Friendship Society of Ottawa for 
launching this important festival and its commitment to enhancing Canadians knowledge of 
China’s culture and its history.   
 
Given that 2018 is the Canada China Year of Tourism, this festival will be a wonderful 
opportunity to strengthen the cultural ties and friendship between Canada and China. In 
addition, it will help to foster the values of Canadian multiculturalism. 
 
I wish all festivalgoers a truly enriching experience.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Catherine McKenney. 
Councillor - Somerset Ward 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


